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Dear Mark,

This is to confirm the material from the demolition of 110-112 Mt Vernon Rd, Mt 

Vernon will be disposed of at Dial A Dump (Eastern creek) and the bricks and 

concrete will be disposed of at Concrete Recyclers (Camelia)

Regards,

Khoder AI Charif 

Director 

Austar Civil

ABN 99 167 133 100 

M: P.O. Box 156 Chester Hill, NSW, 2162 

PH: 0498 022 244 

E: austarcivil@hotmail.com
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